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April
Eighteenth

1923.

E. A. Ryan, Esq 
128 Bleury Street, 
Montreal.

• «

Dear Sir:-

Thank you very much for your 
letter of yesterday asking me to attend at 
the Engineering Institute tomorrow night, when 
an address is to be delivered by Mr. Frederick 
W. Gowie, B.A.Sc.

I am very sorry that owing to the 
fact that 1 am leaving for Toronto that evening 
I shall be unable to be present.

With many thanks for your invitation,
I am,

Yours faithfully,
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